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2019 VBS 

DATES: Sunday, June 23rd thru Thursday, June 27th. 

THEME: In The Wild 

MOTTO: Zoom in! Focus on Jesus! 

SCRIPTURE: But these are written so that you may believe 

that Jesus is the Messiah, the Son of God, and that by 

believing you may have life in his name.  

John 20:31 (CSB) 

Please be in prayer for the children who will be 

attending, for the teachers as they prepare their lessons, 

and for all our other VBS volunteers 

 

BEREAVEMENT COMMTTEE 

Due to illnesses, personal reasons, some moving away, etc., 

the Bereavement Committee has a real need for 2 

volunteers who would be willing to prepare green beans or 

sweet potato casserole for every FOURTH meal.  You will 

not be called on more frequently than this.  We feel this is 

an important ministry to families who’ve lost loved ones 

and we need your help to continue.  Please call Judy at 

865-898-8182 if you feel you can help out. 

 

WMU Mission PrWMU Mission PrWMU Mission PrWMU Mission Projectojectojectoject    
WMU will be collecting cleaning supplies and toiletries for 

Chilhowee Baptist Center during the month of June.  

Place the items on the table beside the Sunday School 

office.  Items will be collected through Wednesday, June 

26th.  The following is a list of items needed: 

  *Laundry Detergent  *Paper Towels 

  *Toilet Paper   *Dish Soap 

  *Shampoo    *Soap 

  *Toothbrushes and Toothpaste *Deodorant 

CHURCH MEETINGS 

Deacons’ Meeting Sun. June 23rd 4:30 PM 

No Service Wed. Jun 26th  

Lord’s Supper 

Service 

 

Sun. June 30th 

Both AM 

Services 

 

 



Homebound Member of the Week 
 

23 - 29      Bobbie Webb 

    

Thank You Notes 

Morgan and I would like to thank the church family for 

the wedding shower, the generous gifts, and all of your 

love and prayers as we start our lives together. 

Thank you, 

Baylee DeLozier 
 

Pleasant Grove church Family: 

Words can never express our gratitude for your prayers, 

cards, calls, visits, flowers, food and words of 

encouragement during Emmitt’s and Deloris’ surgeries, 

hospital stays and home recovery.  We are so thankful for 

your love and support.  To God be the glory.  

Emmitt, Deloris and Karen Hunt 

 

Church Church Church Church DirectoryDirectoryDirectoryDirectory    
We will start taking pictures Sunday, June 30, for the 

updated church directory.  You can choose your picture 

time from the signup sheets on the hallway table.  Pick a 

Sunday between June 30 and August 4.  Then pick a time - 

Before 1st Service, Before Sunday School, or After Sunday 

School.  Pictures will be taken in Room 36, just down the 

hall from the Sunday School office.  There is also a form 

on the table for your address and phone numbers. 

SecSecSecSecuuuurity Volunteersrity Volunteersrity Volunteersrity Volunteers    

Sunday, June 23rd 

1st Service & 

Sunday School 

Jim Caldwell 

2nd Service Jim Hill 

 

    
BuBuBuBusiness Meetisiness Meetisiness Meetisiness Meetingngngng    

Pleasant Grove Baptist Church met in regular business 

meeting with Rev. Greg Long presiding.   

Minutes of previous meeting were read and approved.  

Organization and department reports were given.  

Finance report for May was presented.  The Sunday 

School average attendance for May was 186, average 

contacts were 229.  Diann Ringer reported for the WMU.  

Children's Bibles and books, crayons and coloring books 

were donated for CHARM's summer program in 

Townsend.  Thank you to Dave and Jerri Thompkins for 

delivering them to CHARM.  We are still collecting 

toiletries and cleaning supplies for the Baptist Center 

during June. David Bullen reported for the Deacons.  

Please be in prayer for the upcoming VBS and for the 

Awaken Conference to be held in September.  Mike 

Rasher reported for the Trustees. New linoleum has been 

installed in the bathroom at the pavilion.   Jerri 

Thompkins reported for the Homebound Ministry. The 

Person of the week rotation will end on June 29th.  

Beginning tnext month, Tika Buchanan will lead the 

Homebound Ministry and coordinate the second rotation 

which will begin shortly thereafter.  Please keep the 

existing schedules in place until the new ones are posted.  I 

thank Pastor Greg for having entrusted me with the 

Homebound Ministry.  I also thank Betty Niethammer, 

my co-participant, for her prayers and for faithfully 

sending out many church cards.  She is also stepping 

down.  And thank you, all card senders.  We are and will 

continue to be strong advocates for the homebound.  It has 

been a blessing, honor and privilege to serve our Lord and 

the Homebound; thank you.   
 

Old Business:  Nominating Committee recommended 

Bette Wade as Treasurer for the 2019-2020 church year.  

Passed. 
 

New Business:  Committee on Committee recommends 

Emily Effler as member of the Nominating Committee for 

the 2019-2024 church years.  Passed 
 

Marty Mueller motioned to adjourn.  All in favor.   

Greg Long, Moderator       Lisa Hill, Church Clerk 

 


